Zoom Online Meeting- 25th March 2020, 7pm

1. Present- Beth, Jayne, Brenda, Adrian, Matthew, Stuart and Vander
Apologies- Helen, Laura, Robert

2. Brenda informed the Partners that Local Trust will be releasing another £50,000 to all Big Local areas to allow them to further support their communities, particularly in this time of crisis. These were the suggestions as to how we could support our community:

Ideas for our support of the £50,000 funding by Local Trust and re-working our own key priorities to match fund

Review in 9 months – be ready to write the Plan to the end of Big Local life, focusing on recovery communities

· Supporting the primary area of Big Local HBG by working with the surrounding areas/organisations strategies for supporting communities
· Grants to local community groups or charitable organisations on specific strategies for community recovery (e.g. bereavement/mental health and general wellbeing
· Investing in community communications/facilitations
· Supporting the longer-term recovery
· Setting up networks/ signposting forums
· Purchasing small items of equipment for use in the community
· Specialist hardship fund
· The mechanism and the will to be flexible enough to allocate funding for emerging and unplanned needs
· Supporting the new legacy organisation

Brenda suggested that Jayne rewrites the plan as she understands the ins and outs of it. The Partners agreed to pay Jayne for her time.

A PDF copy of the key priorities will be circulated to all Partners so that they can recommend how they think the priorities should be reworded to focus on the pandemic.

Beth informed the Partners of the progress she has made within the past week. She has been in contact with a local resident who has set up a group to support people who are currently in isolation. The group need 25,000 flyers printed to promote their service which would cost just under £400, Beth asked if the Partners would fund the leaflets. This was proposed by Vander and seconded by Matthew. Vander is also creating hand made cards for all volunteers.

Home-Start Wyre Forest have been putting together emergency packs to support their families financially. They have asked if they can use their refreshment budget for their family groups to fund these packs whilst the groups are not currently running. This was proposed by Vander and seconded by Matthew.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The food banks have enough food but need support with delivering food parcels to homes as most of their volunteers are self isolating. Beth asked if the Partners would be happy for her to deliver some packages for them on Friday. Stuart also offered to deliver. The Partners agreed, on the grounds that the  correct precautions were put into place to ensure their safety.

Beth suggested she coordinate an online forum so that all local organisations are aware of what eachother are doing and so that they can join up their services and work together. The Partners agreed that this was a good idea.

Stuart and Beth had attended an online Local Trust workshop on Tuesday via Zoom, which gave them the chance to hear about what other Big Locals are currently doing in their areas and generate ideas.

Brenda suggested that Beth increases her hours to 35 whilst working on this project. This was agreed by the Partnership. Vander has said that she is happy to help if needed.

Brenda suggested the Partnership meet again next week to discuss progress as we need to move quickly to resubmit the plan. The next meeting on Zoom will be Wednesday 1st April at 7pm.

